
The Hopkins County School District currently
operates out of the former Madisonville High
School, built in 1922. This 100-year-old facility will
require significant renovations and updates to
remain effective in servicing Hopkins County
Schools.  

The amended District Facilities Plan
accounts for a new Central Office that
alleviates the repair and maintenance
costs of the current facility while providing
several benefits to the District's future.

A Planned 
New District Office




ENERGY EFFICIENCIES

For More Info

For more information please visit
www.hopkins.kyschools.us/LPC2022




A new facility would drastically
decrease the overall energy costs of
the Central Office while providing
sustainable energy efficiencies.

TECHNOLOGY UPGRADES

A new facility will have the latest
technology enhancements, allowing the
Central Office to meet the emerging
tech needs of the District.

OVERALL COST SAVINGS

The relocation of the District's Central
Office will result in cost savings by
eliminating the current renovation, repair
and maintenance expenses. A new facility
will also reduce the energy and utility
costs to maintain the Central Office. These
savings can be re-invested in the District,
benefiting the students.

Cost Savings
Energy Efficiencies
Technology Enhancements
Sustainable into the Future

A

NO TAX INCREASE

The plan, even with a new Central
Office,  will not create an
educational tax increase. 

No increase in taxes

http://www.hopkins.kyschools.us/LPC2022

